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Welcome to Al-Bayan Bilingual School (BBS)! 

 

The Pedagogical Leadership Team (PLT) welcomes your interest in becoming part of the 

teaching community at BBS. We are an outstanding, non-profit, international-curriculum 

bilingual school, serving children who reside in Kuwait.    
 

BBS seeks professional, experienced, dynamic and creative educators to enhance the 

school’s efforts at positively influencing the lives of our students. We seek strong teachers 

who not only understand the importance of collaborating to follow a designed curricular 

program, but who are also capable of bringing their own creativity to the process. We 

constantly work to improve and invigorate an already well-defined and comprehensive N-

12 program of instruction.  
 

The Kuwait educational community in which we operate is extensive. Our city probably 

contains more English-language international schools than any other international capital 

city of any size. Although the size and potential of this educational community alone is 

impressive, we are proud to say that BBS stands out as a leader in this educational melting 

pot as a non-profit institution, and provider of a unique bilingual educational program 

directed by highly focused professional educators. 
  

The information in this brochure is only a fraction of the information about BBS available to 

you. Be sure to check the school’s website at WWW.BBS.EDU.KW. The site contains 

information about almost every aspect of the school; including handbooks, pictures, 

news, and much more. This is your most complete resource. 

  

We hope you will be able to make good use of the resources stated above as well as in 

the Recruitment Guide. We look forward to meeting with you and discussing the possibility 

of having you join our school team. 
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